
St. James’ Sebastopol & St. Aloysius Redan 
Parish Priest: Fr Kevin Maloney, Ph: 5331 4981 

Presbytery: 508 Leith St, Redan 

27th Sunday in Ordinary Time - Sunday 7th October 2018 

Next week’s readings:   Sunday 14th October 2018  28th Sunday in Ordinary Time (B)  

Wisdom 7:7-11  Ps 89(90):12-17  Hebrews 4:12-13  Mark 10:17-30 

   Sebastopol Parish Coordinator: Pauline O’Brien, Ph: 5336 1353, 

Email: sebastopol@ballarat.catholic.org.au  

Office hours: Tues, Thurs & Friday 9.00am – 3.00pm 

   Redan Parish Coordinator:  Bernadette Lynch, Ph: 5335 9460 

Email: redan@ballarat.catholic.org.au  

Office hours: Tues, Wed & Thursday 9.00am-3.00pm 

 

  There are two collections. The first (Presbytery collection) is for the support of the parish priest and follows the sermon.  

  The second is for the running of the parish (planned giving, envelopes) and occurs after the Intercessions. 
 

 

Baptism Parent Information Sessions: - Parent information sessions for the Baptism of children will be held on 

the first Thursday of each month. The next meetings will be on Thursday 1st November at 10.00 am & 7.00 pm, 

in the hall at the back of the Cathedral Presbytery, 3 Lyons St. South, Ballarat.  All families wishing to have 

their children (under 7) baptised are invited to attend one of these preparation sessions so that they can 

enrol their children for Baptism at these preparation sessions.  For any enquiries, please contact Bernadette 

or Pauline at either parish centre. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Saturday evening Mass at  St. Aloysius Redan 

Saturday evening Mass will be celebrated at 6.00pm during Daylight Saving.  From Saturday October 13, 

2018 to Saturday April 6, 2019, the evening Mass will be celebrated at 6.00pm.   
 

Plenary Council Preparations in Ballarat Diocese Update 

The Ballarat Diocese is holding Gatherings as part of preparations for Plenary Council 2020.  Representatives from 

Parishes, school communities, Catholic organisations and all others who might be interested, are invited to 

attend.  The Gatherings provide an opportunity to hear from and meet Ms Lana Turvey-Collins, Facilitator of the 

Australian Plenary Council 2020 Preparation Team will be held at the Glowrey-MacKillop Hall at St. Patrick’s 

Cathedral on Wednesday 10th October at 7pm and on Thursday 11th October at 10am.  Refer to the flyer on the 

noticeboard. 

 

A Day Retreat with Fr. Larry Richards 

Fr. Larry Richards from the USAQ will be giving a Retreat Day at the Mountain of Praise, 23 Cemetery Hill Rd,  

Carngham, Saturday October 13th from 1.00-7.00pm.  The topics are “Knowing Jesus” and “Prayer”.  The day 

Will include Vigil Mass at 6.00pm.  All welcome. 

Mass Times;  
Monday  12.05pm Cathedral 

Tuesday 12:05pm Cathedral  

Wednesday 12:05pm Cathedral 

Thursday           9.30am Redan 

Friday      9.30am Sebastopol 

Saturday 10.00 am Cathedral  

 

Sacrament of Penance  

Cathedral     Saturday 11.30 am 

Weekend Masses 

Cathedral    St Aloysius    St James’           

5.30pm Vigil  6.00pm Vigil                

8.00am          9.00am        10.30am 

10.30am 

5.00pm  

Rokewood 3rd Sunday at 10.30am 

Recent Deaths:   
 

Anniversaries:   
Margaret Everard, Alex Harris, Eric Mahoney,  

Richard Zimmermann,  
 

Please remember in your Prayers the following: 
Fletcher Densley, Andrew Flood, Margaret Harty,  

Sr. Rosemary Kelly rsm, Alex McLaren, Kathryn Orchard, 

Raymon Reed, Neil Reyes, Basil Torpy, Jan Verberne. 
 

*If you would like a person to be prayed for, ask for their permission.  

Names will be included for the duration of ONE MONTH after which 

more time can be requested. 

Privacy:   In 2001 the Commonwealth and Victorian governments 

introduced legislation that deals with the manner in which public and 

private sector organisations may record, use, store and disclose 

information.  We can only accept requests for names on the bulletin 

by immediate family members. 

mailto:sebastopol@ballarat.catholic.org.au
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St. James’ Parish Sebastopol 
 

Opportunities for Prayer 

Monday         10.30 am Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament including Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament.  

Your presence is welcome.   
 

Dates to Remember:  

Sunday 7th October                                     2.30pm                   Good Shepherd Community Prayer Group 

Monday 8th October                                     4pm                       St. Vincent de Paul Society Meeting 

Monday 15th  October                                  1pm                       Parish Craft Group 

Thursday 18th October                               10.15am                   Finance Committee Meeting (Redan Parish Centre) 

Thursday 18th October                                  7pm                       Parish Pastoral Team Meeting 

Saturday 20th October                                  9am                       Men’s Breakfast 
 

Filipino Community 

Rosary                                                                                   2nd Wednesday of month at 7pm 

Good Shepherd Servant Community Prayer Group      1st & 3rd Sunday of the month at 2.30pm  
 

St. James’ Parish Office 

Will be closed over the school holidays and will reopen on Tuesday 9th October.  Fr. Kevin can be contacted at 

the Redan Presbytery on 5331 4981.  For all bulletin notices please contact the Cathedral on 5331 2933. 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 

This weekend, we welcome to our Parish through the Sacrament of Baptism, Jye Mitchell Bromley, son of 

Tracey and Shaun.  May Jye grow in faith in his loving family and the Catholic community. 
 

Movie luncheon – keep the date free 

At the Regent Theatre on Wednesday October 24 to see 'Ladies in Black' an Australian film set in the 50s. Tickets  

on sale in October.  Please see Anne Porter for more details.  All welcome. 
 

Prayer after Communion 

God, my creator, breathe on me, renew me, refresh me, extend my abilities, comfort me in adjusting to changes  

in health, mobility and activity.  Body of Jesus Christ flow through every fibre of my being.  Keep me well, and hope  

filled, always.  Holy Spirit use me in my situation, for the good of others.  Amen. 

********************************************************************************************************************************* 
 

BUPA Aged Care - Prayer services at the BUPA Aged Care on Thursday 11th October at 10.30am.  All welcome. 
 

Plenary Council Prayer 

Come, Holy Spirit of Pentecost.  Come, Holy Spirit of the great South Land.  O God, bless and unite all your people 

in Australia and guide us on the pilgrim way of the Plenary Council.  Give us the grace to see your face in one 

another and to recognise Jesus, our companion on the road.  Give us the courage to tell our stories and to speak 

boldly of your truth.  Give us ears to listen humbly to each other and a discerning heart to hear what you are 

saying.  Lead your Church into a hope-filled future, that we may live the joy of the Gospel.  Through Jesus Christ 

our Lord, bread for the journey from age to age.  Amen.  Our Lady Help of Christians, pray for us.  St Mary 

MacKillop, pray for us.  
 

Plenary Council 2020 

Phase 1: Listen and Dialogue To prepare the agenda for the Plenary Council, all of God’s people are invited to 

reflect on the question: “What do you think God is asking of us in Australia at this time?” Questions for individuals or 

groups (until Ash Wednesday 2019):  

1. What do you think God is asking of us in Australia at this time?  

2. What questions do you have about the future of the Church for the Plenary Council to consider in 2020?  

3. Do you have a story of your experience of faith, or the Church you would like to share?  

Submit responses, get more information, and register for updates: www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au 
 

St Patrick’s College 2020 Year 7 Information Evening  

Will be held on Wednesday October 17, 7.30pm.  Information followed by College Tour, supper, Q&A with teachers.  

RSVP: www.trybooking.com/XKXV Info: Kathryn Mundy kmundy@stpats.vic.edu.au 
 

Pastoral Care Practitioner Vacancies 

Catholic Care are currently seeking to fill two ongoing Pastoral Care Practitioner vacancies at Hopkins  

Correctional Centre Ararat and Langi Kal Kal Prison Beaufort.  More information is available from Catholic Care  

website http://www.ccam.org.au/page/58/careers 
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St. Aloysius Parish Redan 

Invitation to pray the Rosary - Thursday morning at 9.00am before the 9.30am Mass 

Adoration and Exposition – 1st & 3rd Friday of the month, 7.00 pm – 8.00 pm. 

Office Closure – The Parish office will be closed from Monday 3rd September till Tuesday 9th October.  

For any enquires during this time please contact Fr. Kevin on 53314981.  For all bulletin notices please contact  

the Cathedral on 5331 2933. 
 

Roster September 13th/14th  

Mass Leader Reader Offertory  Sp Ministers Welcomer Projector Counters Cleaners 

 

6pm Jacinta 

Burge 

Bernadette 

Martin  

Norma 

McGuigan 

K. Andrews 

A. 

Braybrook 

Maria Van 

Ravenstein 

Mary 

Poliness 

Team 3  

Norma 

McGuigan 

T Kennedy 

 

 

Team 3 

B&B 

McCarty 

M Brown 

A Yal 

9am Michael  

O’Meara 

Andy  

Naus  

Kevin 

Brodie & 

Family 

A. Dulfer 

C. Densley 

John 

George  

Colleen 

Orchard 

 

Children’s’ Liturgy – Annette Hirth 

******************************************************************************************************************************* 

Ballarat Diocese Lay Pastoral Ministry Program – now open for new participants 

Low-cost online study and formation for lay workers in parish and other ministries, employed or volunteers. 

Sacraments, scripture, youth ministry, liturgy, leadership - many subjects available – 5 weeks per subject. New 

subjects include The Mass.  Next study cycle starts October 21, contact us by October 12. More info at 

www.ballarat.catholic.org.au or amanda.smith@ballarat.catholic.org.au ph. 5337 7125. 
 

A Mission for Life presented by Fr Richard Leonard 

Our Lady Help of Christians Parish Wendouree is hosting “A Mission for Life” presented by Fr Richard Leonard SJ 

from October 29-31, 2008.  Topics are “Going out into the world we need all the help we can get”, “Nine steps  

to making better choices for my life” and “Where the hell is God - Holding on to Faith through the tough 

times.”  More information from the diocesan website www.ballarat.catholic.org.au or flyer on the noticeboard. 
 

Joy+ Youth Festival! 

Joy+ Youth Festival for 15-30yo. Sunday, November 25, Ballarat 2.00pm - 8.00pm.  Fantastic music with Genevieve 

Bryant and her band, special guests and Bishop Paul.  This is a free event and includes lunch.  Registrations and  

more details on youth ministry page www.ballarat.catholic.org.au 
 

Palms Info Night  

Will take place at Ross House , Jenny Florence Room, 247 Flinders Lane, Melbourne on Tuesday 16th October  

at 5:30 pm. Palms’ Director, Roger O’Halloran, is conducting this session which will provide parishioners a sense of  

how their professional skills can contribute to a mission of peaceful, just development. Their varied experience  

can truly improve opportunity for communities in Timor Leste, PNG, Kiribati, Samoa, and Myanmar.  Find out more  

at www.palms.org.au/events  or contact Palms on 02 9560 5333. 
 

Centacare Housing Service 

Centacare Housing Service is a Registered Housing Provider and our mission is to provide long-term affordable 

community housing options for people on low incomes aged 18 years and over.  Our housing stock includes a 

number of properties we manage on behalf of the Department of Health and Human Services and 39 National 

Rental Affordability Scheme (NRAS) homes that Centacare own.  We provide people in the community with an 

affordable alternative to public housing and private rental accommodation.  For more information go to 

https://www.centacareballarat.org.au/services/housing/ 
 

Loreto College Ballarat 

Open Days:  Wednesday, October 17, 2018 from 9.00am-12.00pm and Tuesday, February 5, 2019 from  

9.00am-12.00pm.   

Year 7 2020 Parent Information Evening:  Monday, October 22, 2018 at 7.00pm, Mary’s Mount Centre.   

Applications closing dates:  Year 7 2020 enrolments close on Thursday, February 7, 2019 at 4.00pm.   

Registrations online for Academic Scholarships close Friday, February 1, 2019.   
 

 
 

Safeguarding Officers:             St. Aloysius:  Bernadette Lynch          St. James’:  Pauline O’Brien 
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